From: Pete Fowler

To: Jack Kelly; Dylan Markow; Sheila Comparan

Subject: Re: Your Satisfaction

Date: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 12:08:21 PM

Awesome!

Sheila: Please add this as a victory on the staff meeting.

Regards, Pete Fowler

T: 949-240-9971 T: (503) 660-8670

www.petefowler.com

LinkedIn Twitter

On Tue, Oct 27, 2015 at 11:03 AM, Jack Kelly < <u>iack@corleagroup.com</u>> wrote:

By the way your reminder really helped. We've already gotten 20 additional responses to the survey today.

We are at 110 responses and over 170 inquiries on products and services.

I will be closing it at the end of the day tomorrow.

Jack

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 27, 2015, at 10:36 AM, Pete Fowler < pf@petefowler.com > wrote:

Thanks Jack.

Regards, Pete Fowler

T: 949-240-9971 T: (503) 660-8670

www.petefowler.com

LinkedIn Twitter

On Tue, Oct 27, 2015 at 10:34 AM, Jack Kelly < iack@corleagroup.com > wrote:

Nice to see you are getting interaction on this. I will get to the changes tonight as I'm booked solid today. All the changes/requests will be done before the last reminder goes out tomorrow.

You are doing great on your responses as well.

Jack

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 27, 2015, at 10:31 AM, Pete Fowler < pf@petefowler.com > wrote:

Of course! Thanks Jack.

Regards, Pete Fowler

T: 949-240-9971 T: (503) 660-8670

www.petefowler.com

LinkedIn Twitter

On Tue, Oct 27, 2015 at 10:21 AM, Scott Clement <<u>sclement@clementdrotz.com</u>> wrote:

Thanks Pete. Going well so far. Can you have them resend me the link Thanks!

W. Scott Clement

Clement & Drotz, PLLC

206.448.9595

From: Pete Fowler [mailto:pf@petefowler.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 10:20 AM

To: Scott Clement

Subject: Re: Your Satisfaction

I hope all went well! I hear the success rate of that procedure is super high!!

And thank you for considering investing the time to help us out.

Regards,

Pete Fowler

T: 949-240-9971 T: (503) 660-8670

www.petefowler.com

LinkedIn

Twitter

On Tue, Oct 27, 2015 at 9:11 AM, Scott Clement <<u>sclement@clementdrotz.com</u>> wrote:

Thanks Pete. I have been recuperating from hip replacement surgery and am just back in the office this week. I will get to as soon as I can. Thanks.

W. Scott Clement

Clement & Drotz, PLLC

206.448.9595

From: Pete Fowler [mailto:pf@petefowler.com] Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2015 9:02 AM

To: Scott Clement Subject: Your Satisfaction

Dear Scott,

I recently sent you a note about our client satisfaction survey and I'm reaching out one last time to ask for your feedback. You should have received a survey link from the Corlea Group. The survey only takes a couple minutes and your valuable feedback will help our team tremendously.

Thank you for your business!

Regards,
Pete Fowler
T: 949-240-9971 T: 503-660-8670
www.petefowler.com
LinkedIn
Twitter

You can instantly unsubscribe from these emails by clicking the link below: http://intranet.petefowler.com/marketing/unsubscribe/8621cdddd12002436862912970737eda